
The purpose of this foundation is: “To raise and distribute funds to support and enhance the educational experiences of
students attending the Forestville Union School District.”

Forestville School Spring 
Fling Fundraiser
Saturday, May 10, 2025

Dear Community Members,

The Forestville Education Foundation is grateful for everyone who continues to make our annual benefit 
auction a huge success.  The outpouring of community support we receive allows us to be successful every 
year.  This year the annual fundraiser will provide support and enhancement to the educational experience of 
all students at Forestville School, in addition to providing an opportunity for our community to celebrate 
together.  

Due to your generosity, last year's Gala has raised more than $12,000 using silent and live auctions! This is 
the largest fundraiser each year for our kids. This year we will celebrate our students with dinner, a live 
band, delicious wine and beer and silent and live auctions. Funds raised allows the Forestville Education 
Foundation to support the many programs essential to the well-being of our future community leaders.  From 
TK/ Kindergarten through 8th grade, Forestville Education Foundation helps fund the arts, music, PE, and 
sports, Field Trips, Sports Uniforms, as well as numerous other important enrichment programs that our state 
government no longer covers.We consider ourselves lucky to be a part of the Forestville Union School 
District where our students can receive a quality education.  

We would again like to ask for your support with a donation to our annual fundraiser.  Your tax-deductible 
donation (Tax ID #: 91-1753424) will make a positive impact on your community and help maintain our 
academic excellence in Forestville.  Knowing there are ever-increasing demands on your generosity, we do 
not want to take your support for granted.  In addition to the auction display, your name and contribution will 
be listed in our Newsletter distributed to all our school families and event attendees, on our website and on 
our social media pages. We whole-heartedly appreciate your kindness and generosity.

We hope you can support our children and join us in this effort.  As members of the Forestville Union School 
District, we are looking forward to sharing an evening together as a community.  Thank you in advance for 
your kindness in contributing to the 2025 Forestville School Spring Fling.

With deepest gratitude,
The Forestville Education Board Directors: Jessalee Mills, Ryan Stapleton, Linda Strauss, Alana Thistle, 
Tiffany Wood, Kara Mendez, Catherine Romeo, Jennifer McCourtney, Lupe Campos, Suzanna Dailey and  
Joelle Amand

Please complete the form below and send your items to the Forestville Education Foundation. You may also 
arrange to have your item picked up, see below. Questions? Contact:
Forestville Education Foundation at ForestvilleEdFoundation@gmail.com



The purpose of this foundation is: “To raise and distribute funds to support and enhance the educational experiences of students 
attending the Forestville Union School District.”

BUSINESS:_________________________________________________________________

CONTACT PERSON: _________________________________________________________

MAILING ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________

CITY: _____________________________ STATE: _______________ ZIP: _______________

PHONE: _______________________________ FAX: ________________________________

EMAIL ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM BY APRIL 25TH 

DESCRIPTION OF DONATED ITEM: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________

VALUE of DONATION: $ ____________

EXPIRATION DATE (if applicable):__________

Forestville Education Foundation is a non-profit organization.
Tax ID #: 91-1753424  
All donated items are tax deductible as permitted by law.  
Please keep a copy of this form as your receipt.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROUS DONATION!

Please mail donation with form to FORESTVILLE EDUCATION FOUNDATION: 
P.O. Box 1283, Forestville CA 95436 •

**Call 707-206-5542 (Tiffany) or 707-849-1471 (Kara) 
to schedule required pick-ups please **




